
Today, we held a service to commemorate Remembrance Day. Well done to all our students who
demonstrated a great level of respect throughout this service. Thank you to the parents who
joined us. It was lovely to see your faces.
Our K-2 students will participate in their last swimming lessons on Monday. Thank you for
everyone’s understanding in this change of day. I know the students have made great
improvements in their swimming skills and confidence in the water. 
Our next P&C meeting will be held on Monday, 13 November. It would be great to see many faces
there, as we work together to make improvements to our school for our students!
Tickets for our Presentation Night go on sale next Monday! You can purchase these tickets
through the School Bytes app or at the front office.
I wish everyone a wonderful weekend, and see you all next week!      

Yenda Agenda
Term 4, Week 5

Mrs Nicholle Callinan - Relieving Principal
Principal Report

Curran Road, PO Box 462, YENDA NSW 2681
Phone: 0269681236

email: yenda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
web: yenda-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Friday 17 November
Whole School Assembly 2pm items by 4/5C
and KA 
Monday 20 November
MRHS High School Yr 7 2024 Transition Day
Wednesday 29 November
2024 Captains’ Speeches 9.30am

Dates for your Calendar
Thursday 30 November
Year 6 Mini Fete
Monday 4 December
Presentation Night 6.30pm
Thursday 7 and Friday 8 December
PBL Awards Days
Wednesday 13 December
Year 6 Farewell and whole school disco

http://yenda-p/
http://yenda-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


13 November
Presentation Day

tickets on sale
P&C Meeting 7pm

14 November 15 November 16 November
3-6 Sport Golf
@ Golf Course

17 November
Kindergarten
Orientation
 9am-3pm

Whole School
Assembly 4/5C & KA
2pm (date change)

20 November
MRHS Yr 7 2024

High School
Transition Day

Dr Kate Bricknell
Visit

21 November
Dr Kate Bricknell

Visit

22 November
Presentation Day  

Rehearsal (staff and
students only)

23 November 24 November
St Francis de Sales

Orientation

27 November 28 November 29 November
Year 6 Speeches

30 November
Year 6 Mini Fete

1 December
Marian Catholic

College Orientation

4 December
Presentation Night

6.30pm

5 December 6 December 7 December
PBL Awards Day
Bronze, Silver &

Gold

8 December
PBL Awards Day

Diamond- 
Leeton Pool

11 December 12 December 13 December
Year 6 Farewell
Whole School

disco

14 December 15 December
Last day for

students

End of year celebrations
At Yenda Public School we are a Positive
Behaviour for Learning (PBL) school.
Throughout the year, we manage student
behaviour and attendance using PBL values.
Each day if students exhibit our 3 values of
Responsible, Respectful, Resilient learners,
they receive a mini merit for that day. The
amount of mini merits received, will
determine what reward they will achieve.
Notes will go home in the upcoming weeks,
to notify parents of what reward their child
has received. PBL reward days will occur in
Week 9. All classes will have their end of year
class party celebrations in Week 10.   

Term 4 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Week
6

Week
7

Week
8

Week
9

Week
10



Kindergarten Orientation

School Bytes App
Thank you to those families who have signed
up to the new School Bytes.
As of this term, all permission notes will be
sent through the app. 
It would be great to have all families signed
up and using this app for all future school
payments. Currently we have 80% of
students registered.
If you  have any questions regarding this,
please contact the school office.

When to Wear Sports Uniform
All K-2 students to wear sports uniform on
the following days:
Week 6 - Monday 13 and Friday 17 November

All 3-6 students to wear sports uniform on
the following days:
Week 6 - Thursday 16 and Friday 17
November

School Hats
A reminder that broad brimmed school hats are
compulsory all year round for play on the oval
and equipment areas. If students don’t have a
hat, they will need to seek shade under the COLA
during play times.

School broad brimmed hats are available to
purchase at the school office.   

At Yenda Public School we take pride in our
uniform! A reminder of what our uniform looks
like is below. Our sport uniform is NAVY shorts.
Please ensure all our students are wearing the
CORRECT uniform at school. Please contact the
school if you have any questions or concerns in
regards to our uniform.

Summer Uniform

P&CP&C  

MEETINGMEETING
Our next P&C Meeting will be held on
Monday 13 November at 7pm in the school
library. 
We would love as many parents/carers to
come along and attend.
We hope to see many new faces there!



Improved School Attendance
Regular attendance at school is essential for
students to achieve quality life outcomes.
Our goal this year was to increase the
attendance rate of students attending 90%
of the time by 5.52%. I am proud to say that
we have had an increase of 22.1%
attendance! Our school attendance is above
state average at 91.5%! Well done to all our
families!

Presentation Day Tickets on Sale
Our Yenda Public School Presentation Night is a
chance to celebrate the achievements of
students throughout the 2023 school year.
Tickets go on sale Monday 13 November. 
Tickets are $10 each – Tickets are limited to a
maximum of 4 tickets per family (no cost for
Yenda Public School students, and tickets do not
need to be purchased for Yenda Public School
students). Siblings who are not Yenda Public
School students may attend in the 4 tickets per
family. 
If there are any remaining tickets after all
families have purchased their tickets, families
will be notified when these tickets will go on sale. 

K-2 Intensive Swimming

Last Lesson
Week 6 

Monday 13 November

Don’t forget your swimmers,
towel and goggles

Thank you to our local businesses who have
donated funds to make this program

affordable for all our families!

Congratulations to Miss Bresolin!
Congratulations to Miss Bresolin and her
partner Owen, on the safe arrival of their
new daughter Georgia! We wish you all the
best in this next chapter! 

Covid - 19 Advice for Families
Just a reminder, if any student has symptoms of
Covid, please do a test at home before coming
to school. If the test returns positive, students
are to remain at home until symptom free. Once
symptoms have gone, students are free to
return to school. Covid tests will be coming
home today with students.  



Thank you to our parent and family members
who volunteer their time to assist in our
canteen. If you are rostered on at the canteen
and are unable to make your shift, please
contact Hannah on 0418217571.

17/11/2023
8.30am - 12pm
1pm - 2.30pm

Hannah Harman
Bekkie Wilkinson

24/11/2023
8.30am - 12pm
1pm - 2.30pm

Hannah Harman
Amanda Charles

1/12/2023
8.30am - 12pm
1pm - 2.30pm

Hannah Harman
Amanda Charles

14/11/2023 1.15pm - 2.15pm
Louise Turner
Jill Rossetto

21/11/2023 1.15pm - 2.15pm
 Lisa Badoco

Helper needed

28/11/2023 1.15pm - 2.15pm
Louise Turner
Jill Rossetto

5/12/2023 1.15pm - 2.15pm
Lisa Badoco

Helper needed

12/12/2023 1.15pm - 2.15pm
Louise Turner
Jill Rossetto

Canteen Roster Term 4

Friday

Tuesday

Remembrance Day 2023



Remembrance Day in
1/2Q

1/2Q has been learning about
the history and importance of

Remembrance Day. 

With a special focus on the
meaning of the poppies and the
significance of commemorating
and remembering the veterans.
1/2Q has worked together to
create an artwork that shows

their respect towards the people
that fought for our country.





Get real time push notifications
from your school
Stay signed in and save your
card for secure payments for
fees and excursions
Give consent, sign forms and
respond to attendance alerts
View the school calendar and
news

Key Features

Parent App
Available now!
Download on the App Store or Google Play by clicking the image below. 





 

Year 7 2024 
Parent Information Night 

Is your child starting Year 7 at 
Murrumbidgee Regional High School in 2024? 

Griffith Site Hall 

Address: 88 Coolah St 
Griffith NSW 2680 

Time: 5.30pm to 6.30pm 

Date: Monday, 
20 November 2023 

There will be no tours. For further information
please contact Ms Kara Sergi at 6969 9300

MRHS will be holding a brief presentation for parents
of new students followed by a Q & A session. 

Wade Site Library 

Address: 39 Poole St, 
Griffith NSW 2680 

Time: 5.30pm to 6.30pm 

Date: Monday 
20 November 2023



Rotary
Club of Yenda

MONSTER CHRISTMAS RAFFLE

$2
a

Ticket

40 + Prizes for the little KIDS & your Big Ones too
Hamper

Toys
Pedal tractor and trailer

Bike
Scooter

Vouchers from local businesses
Wine

Games
and much, much more.........!

All proceeds will support local projects and organisations.
Raffle Drawn 16 Dec @ Yenda Diggers Club

Griffith Swimming Club 

or information on our club please contact us via
email committee@griffithswimclub.org.au 

or find us on Facebook 
Website griffithswimclub.org.au 

 Come along for a fun night of racing! 

All levels of swimmers are welcomed but must be 
able to swim 25m freestyle unassisted. 

There is no charge for the first three (3) weeks. 
Come down on a Wednesday night with your 

goggles ready to swim and enjoy the BBQ dinner! 

For enquiries, more details on our Time Trial nights 

WHEN 

TIME

WHERE 

Wednesdays 

GRALC 

6:15pm 

https://griffith.swimming.org.au/
https://griffith.swimming.org.au/
https://griffith.swimming.org.au/

